
July 1, 2025 
Parts Counter Update                                                                                                                                
INFORMATION:  2025 Service Parts Price Book Update 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
	
Dear	Valued	Customer:		
	
Bradford	White	will	be	implementing	a	price	increase	on	service	parts,	effective	August	1,	
2025.	This	adjustment	is	driven	by	recent	tariff	increases,	inflationary	cost	pressures,	and	
the	findings	of	our	internal	cost	analysis.	As	a	result,	a	weighted	average	price	increase	of	
approximately	7%	will	be	applied.	To	receive	current	pricing,	all	orders	must	be	submitted	
by	July	31,	2025.	The	updated	pricing	is	available	on	For	The	Pro®-Wholesale	for	your	
convenience.	
	
We	sincerely	appreciate	your	continued	support.	If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	
your	local	Sales	Representative,	your	Regional	Sales	Manager,	or	feel	free	to	reach	out	to	
me	directly.	
	
	
Sincerely,		

 
Brett	Powell		
Service	Parts	Manager	
 


